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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Deputy Minister Mahlobo to meet Magareng Municipality to Discuss Water 

Challenges in the area 

 

16 October 2020 

The Deputy Minister for the Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS), Mr. David Mahlobo, 

will next week meet with the Magareng Municipality in the Northern Cape to discuss water 

challenges in the area.  

According to an assessment report by the Department of Water and Sanitation, the water 

supply system is inadequate and requires upgrading of infrastructure to supply enough water 

to the town of Warrenton and the communities of Ikhutseng and Warrenvale.  

All media are invited as follows: 

 

Date : 23 October 2020 

Venue : Magareng Local Municipality 

Time : 10:00 

 

RSVP to Amogelang Moholoeng at moholoenga@dws.gov.za 

 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of Water 

and Sanitation on 082 874 2942 or Amogelang Moholoeng on 082 653 1682 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 
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